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Ever since the letters were sent out and investigation started I noticed a significant drop in traffic
flow of DTG trucks and trucks with garbage in general on Rocky Top. Their normal areas of
employee parking dropped dramatically from full lots of cars to just a few. I feel like they are trying
to skew the results of this investigation by doing hardly any dumping compared to what they
normally do. That road is a non stop run of trucks normally to where they sometimes block the
roads with how many trucks that there are. To now suddenly where I can drive this road and not see
a single one.


